The Hon. David Littleprouwd MP

nliniseer for J\gricultum and Water Hesouwtoes
Federal Memboer for Maranna

Ref: MC18-019843

O Tom Lonsdale

Bligh Park Pet Health Centre f# ALG 7018
4% Rifle Eange Road

BLIGH PARE IWEW 27506

Dear D Lonsdale

Thank vou for your correspondence of 3 July 2018 and vour email of 20 June 2018 to the New South
Wales Minisier for Intemmational Development and the Pacific, Senator the Hon. Concetta
Fierravanti-Wells. [ am responding as the Minster responsible for the matters you have raised.

[ am aware of the growing level of public concern about the safety of Australian pet food and [ support
the parliamentary inquiry into the regulation of pet food.

[ note that you have provided 2 number of documents and books (o the Senate Rural and Regional
Affairs and Transport References Commitiee and [ encourage you Lo provide a written submission Lo
the inguiry. The hard copies of Raw Meaty Bones and Wark Wonders have alzo been gratefully
received in my affice.

Thank vou sgain for your carespondence,

Yours sincercly
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DAYID LITTLEPROUD MT

Paeliament House, Canberea ACT 2600 Telephone: 02 6277 7630 Email: ministec@agriculnire. gov.au




